
From:   Laurie Sussman   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 11, 2019

Subject:   0041-EX-CM-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Mr. Ghaffari,

In response to your inquiry, we amended the application to reflect the lower power level approved by
ASRI.    

Thank you,
Courtney Miller
Counsel to Rockwell Collins


